SHAWVER FARMS

P. O. BOX 637
GLENDALE, ARIZONA 85301
264-2106

August 31, 1973

Mr. Don Copeland
Arizone Aeropainting

P. O. Box 1003

Chandler, Arizona 85224

Dear Don:

The work performed recently by you and your staff
in repainting our Cessna-310 was carried out in profes-
sional manner with excellent workmanship and completed
on schedule.

I had postponed a number of times having the air-
plane painted because of poor workmanship done by other
shops, but with the job that you did, I am very pleased
and wanted you to know this.

Sincerely,

WNS: £g



